
Hi Victoria, 
 
I have completed the job of cleaning the bus shelters, please find my invoice attached. 
 
The bottom panels of the shelter on the west bound side of the A607 are quite badly rotted 
(photo's attached). They are not structural but are not looking too good. The polycarbonate 
panels are in good order and remain quite clear. The main structure is fine so replacing the 
bottom panels is an option, the other is to replace the whole shelter.  Both options are 
beyond my abilities, however I have found a couple of company's,  as well as supplying and 
installing new shelters, appear to undertake repairs to both their and other manufactures 
shelters, I have put the links below.  
 
https://euroshel.com/bus-shelters/ 

https://euroshel.com/bus-shelter-repair/ 

 
Another nearer here.... 
 
https://www.sheltermaintenanceltd.com/works/repair 

 
 

The shelter on the opposite side of the A607 is in good order. I have put some moss killer on 
the floor which will make it look more respectable. The defibrillator location notice requires 
a new address sticker. 
 

The shelter on Station Lane is structurally OK but the polycarbonate panels are very opaque 
and have been vandalised, but they keep the weather out as they are . They could be 
replaced but the new ones may suffer the same fate. One of the bottom panels has started 
to rot but will be OK for another few years.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further details. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Derek 
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